
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday March 19, 2014 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00 present were Bill 

Cavazza, Maryann Fiske, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla. 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on motion of Scott Vecchiolla 

and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1.Harry reported he was getting a key for the men to get into the dump. 

2.Lyn will get prices on a heater for the garage and some prices on gas to 

heat the garage. 

3.We discussed fixing the potholes at the cemetery for now.  

4.Jamie reported the budget was submitted. 

5.Bill made a motion: We will install a Port-a-potty at the cemetery to be 

there year round. Seconded by Harry. Unanimous 

    

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm with the next meeting to be April 16, 2014 at 

6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 

   

 

  

 


